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Date: 27/10/2023 
    A Letter from the SJO Parent Partnership 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our Halloween Disco was very well attended, the children had a great time. Thank you to all 
parents/carers who helped to organise the event. 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the previous Parent Partnership meeting. It was a fantastic 
attendance, and we are looking forward to the next meeting, which will take place on Monday 30th 
October at 5.45pm in the school. 
 
Today pupils will come home with 5 Christmas Fayre Raffle Tickets. Each tickets costs £1. If you would 
like to purchase tickets, please complete the details on tickets and return with the correct money with 
your child to school on Friday 3rd or Friday 10th November only. The Parent Partnership are in the 
school on Friday mornings to collect money/tickets. If you do not wish to purchase tickets, please return 
unused tickets by Friday 3rd November.   Please can I ask that tickets are not returned on any other 
days. Please note tickets are not available to purchase on ParentPay and additional tickets can be 
requested from the school office. 
 
The Christmas Fayre will take place in school on Saturday 11th November from 10am - 12pm. Entry is 
£1 per adult and children are free.  Stalls will include Pupil Crafts, Adults and Kids Tombola, Santa's 
Grotto, Hair Braiding, Raffle for Strictly Tickets, various stalls including Tins, Toiletries, Jewellery, Sweets, 
Soft Toys, and Home Baking. Hot Dogs, Tea/Coffee will be available to buy. Thank you to all members of 
the school community for supporting this event, in particular the Parent Partnership who are currently 
working very hard behind the scenes. We need some more helpers to support other parents/carers 
looking after stalls. If you are able to do this, please contact Theresa via SJO Facebook Page or email 
school office. 
 
All money raised from the Christmas Fayre will go towards supporting trips (buses), learning resources 
including online subscriptions as well the annual Christmas Panto.  
 
In preparation for the Christmas Fayre, we will be collecting donations on the lead up to the big day. 
Friday 3rd November - Pupils can wear their own clothes and are welcome to make a donation of £1 or 
donate cuddly toys/nearly new toys. 
Friday 10th November - Pupils can wear their own clothes and are welcome to make a donation of £1 
or donate home-baking. 
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